
From: Gail Duns [mailto:Gail.Duns@manjimup.wa.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 27 July 2007 2:32 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Cc: Margie Parkinson 
Subject: Submission on State Electoral Boundaries: Blackwood-Stirling 

The Secretary 
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners 
GPO Box F316 
PERTH  WA  6841 
  
Emailed to: boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au  
  
Friday, 27 July 2007 
  
Dear Sir 
  
SUBMISSION ON REVIEW OF STATE ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES: 
BLACKWOOD - STIRLING 
  
Please find attached a copy of the resolution passed by the Shire of Manjimup 
at Council’s Ordinary Meeting held on Thursday 12th July 2007.  This outlines 
Council’s concerns with the current proposed electoral boundaries for the 
Blackwood-Stirling region. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Gail Duns 
 Executive Assistant 
Shire of Manjimup 
PO Box 1 
MANJIMUP   WA   6258 
www.manjimup.wa.gov.au 
www.southernforests.com.au 
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